
 

 

 

 

 

 

Halloween at Coal Creek 

Get ready for some spooky fun at this year’s Halloween event at Coal Creek Community Park 

and Museum. Ride the Ghost Train, go trick or treating or enjoy the magic show; there are 

plenty of activities to keep the whole family entertained. 

Coal Creek Community Park and Museum Coordinator Rowena Ashley is excited about this 

year’s event.  

“Halloween is the biggest event on the Coal Creek calendar and we are thrilled to once again 

be able to host a great program of spooky entertainment. We love getting into the spirit of 

Halloween by dressing up, decorating the buildings and sourcing fun activities. This year we 

have fire twirlers, snakes and apple bobbing. It’s an impressive mix,” said Ms. Ashley.  

This year’s Halloween event will be held on Saturday 26 October from 5.30pm – 10.00pm.  

A gold coin entry fee is charged per person. Tickets are required for trick or treating, the 

Ghost Train and the magic show and can be purchased via Eventbrite or at the venue. Pre-

purchase is encouraged as some of the activities are already close to being sold out.  

“Halloween is a great night to get a little bit silly by dressing up in your scariest costume. We 

are always amazed at how much effort people put into their outfits. We appreciate it and we 

know the kids do too. This year there are cash prizes for best costume up for grabs, so don’t 

be afraid to go all out” said Ms. Ashley. 
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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